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April 13, 2022 
 
Ms. Josie P. Sesodia, Director 
Resilient Environment Department 
URBAN PLANNING DIVISION 
1 North University Drive,  Box 102A 
Plantation, FL  33324 
 
RE: Plat Note Amendment, Amending Notation Included in the P.B.P.F. Plat P.B. 139, P 18– Letter of No Objection. 
 Location: 100 SW 3rd Street 
  
Ms. Sesodia: 
 
The City of Pompano Beach has no objection to amending a notation included in the P.B.P.F. Plat.  The change to the 
note is, as follows: 
 

From: 
 
“This plat is restricted to 55,950 sq. ft. of Gov’t office (police facility).” 
 
To:  
 
“This plat is restricted to 140,000 square feet of government facility.” 

 
 
The City of Pompano Beach has no objection to these changes on the Plat. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Maggie Barszewski at 954-786-7921. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Maggie Barszewski, AICP 
Planner 
 


